Lydia Taft Pratt Library
Board of Trustees Budget Meeting
September 17, 2024

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Lyle Holiday at 5:00pm. Attending the meeting
were Dena Marger, Phyllis Emery, Linda DeCarlo-Burns, and Dave Schottland.

The 2024/2025 budget was discussed.

At 6:30pm, Lyle made a motion to adjourn, which was seconded by Phyllis, and the motion
passed.



